
The RCE of the FSC Mauritius in collaboration with the CFA society Mauritius, thank you for 

attending the hybrid workshop on “Environmental, Social & Governance (ESG) Shaping the 

Future – Challenges and Opportunities” on Thursday, 27 April 2023 

Please complete this 2-minute survey to provide us with your valuable opinions which will enable 

us to improve for our future events.  

The feedback form can be accessed on your Hubilo profile: https://events.hubilo.com/ESG-shaping-
the-future-challenges-and-opportunities 

All data collected will be kept confidential.  

Should you face any difficulty or have any query, please feel free to contact us 

on rce@fscmauritius.org or on (+230) 404 5652 or (+230) 403 7000 (Ext.7367). 

 

Stay connected with the RCE 

 

  

  

 


